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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
            
We would like to take the opportunity to remind you of the parking arrangements at the 
beginning and the end of the school day. We would politely request that cars refrain from 
parking outside of the front school entrance on either side of the road. The number of cars 
parking opposite the school are causing reduced visibility for pedestrians crossing the road 
to and from school.  
 
As you are aware the safety of the children is paramount to us. We would be most grateful 
of your help to ensure that the road can be crossed safely.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Kind regards, 
  
 
 
 
Miss Coleman  
Assistant Head Teacher 
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